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Hi I’m writing to say | am in favour of this project!
There are only good things to come out of this project starting again. More local jobs more opportunities and

more local revenue for the community to reap rewards from.
The infrastructure is in place already the sooner this is approved the better in my my opinion.

Thanks Ryan

Sent from my iPhone





